JUVENILE JUSTICE PROBATION OFFICERS’ ASSOCIATION

848 NORTH RAINBOW BLVD. SUITE 43 + LAS VEGAS, NV 89107 » JJPOA9110@YAHOO.COM

June 25, 2020
Judge Michael Villani,

Over the past few weeks, the Juvenile Probation Officers’ Association (JJPOA) has had the
onnortunity to observe and evaluate the perspectives and agendas from the various candidates in
the Clark County, Nevada 2020 Primary Judicial elections. Your pragmatic views and wealth of
knowledge and experience has set you far apart from the rest.

Members of the JJPOA take pride in forging changes within the community. We strive to restore
safety and stability in the homes of the clients we serve. However, there is a population of our
clientele who move on to the adult criminal system. We appreciate your attention to details,
knowledge of the law, and objectiveness to the cases before.

On behalf of the JJPOA, I am writing to express our support for your campaign and our intention
to vote for you as the District Court Judge, Department 17. We are hopeful in your success and
will spread the word about your commitment to accountability.

Sincerely,
Juvenile Probation Officers’ Association
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JJPOA Presfdént, PAC Co-Chair



